
 
 
 

August 19, 2022 
 
Memo: Pro Cooperative Energy Manager Announcement 
 
 
Greetings,  
 

After 20 years of service to Pro Cooperative as the Energy Manager, Rod Stoulil 

has announced his retirement. He shares, “I have thoroughly enjoyed my role with Pro 

Cooperative over the years. I will miss working with our customers, members, and 

employees across our trade area.” Stoulil continues with his retirement plans, “I will now 

focus my retirement efforts on my family, my farm, and many unfinished projects in my 

shop!”. Pro Cooperative would like to thank Rod for his many years of leadership and 

dedication to our company. We wish him the best during his retirement.  

  
Pro Cooperative would like to congratulate Kris Hauswirth on his new role of Pro 

Cooperative’s Energy Manager. Hauswirth will assume the role and responsibilities of 

Energy Manager on September 1, 2022. He comes to the energy department after four 

years of being a Grain Origination Specialist within Pro Cooperative where he helped 

with merchandising, originating, and accounting in the grain department, along with 

being a licensed broker with Pro Cooperative’s Cement Plant Futures grain brokerage 

services. Hauswirth is a native to the Havelock area and now lives in Emmetsburg with 

his family. Congrats on your new role at Pro Cooperative, Kris! 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Pictured above at Pro Cooperative’s Pocahontas Bulk Energy facility with the newest 
fuel truck is Kris Hauswirth and Rod Stoulil. 

 


